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I am writing to express my full support for HB4002.  I fully support REcriminalizing 

hard drugs--180 days in jail or mandatory, supervised drug treatment.  No more crazy 

$100 tickets that were completely ignored or calling the drug hotline number that was 

also ignored and incredibly expensive and wasteful.  No more using hard drugs in 

public!  I can tell you that open drug use and sales have been rampant on my NE 

Portland street since the passage of Measure 110.  It's made my street unsafe and 

dirty and a terrible place to raise kids.  Finally, let's give the police and prosecutors 

the tools they need to go after drug traffickers and dealers.  I do not want my DA to 

go light on these people. 

 

Thanks, Randy 


